November Newsletter 2018



Educational Horizons Charter School 321-729-0786

www.educationalhorizons.net

Country Day for Children Preschool

www.cdaymontessori.com 1281 S Wickham Rd. W Melbourne, FL 32904

Dear Families,

It is with gratitude that I extend my sincere THANKS for being a part of our wonderful school. As the weather begins to get a little cooler, I am reminded how fast the year is moving. The students are becoming more independent and taking more responsibility for their learning. Maria Montessori once said, "The greatest sign of success for a teacher... is to be able to say, 'The children are now working as if I did not exist." I see this happening in our classes and in our school. We are blessed to have the BEST teachers in all of Brevard. Along with that, I see the same thing happening with our families and volunteers. They are all dedicated and pitching in to help our school to run smoothly and successfully. Keep up the fantastic work and support of the school for your children. You will never regret the time spent on their education.

Sincerely,

Ms. Turner Principal Thank

Daylight Savings Time is Sunday, November 4th. Move your clocks back one hour.

321-951-8005



PTO News.....

Join us on Tuesday, Nov 6 @6:30 for an evening of Montessori demonstrations by our students. Families will go to classrooms at 6:30 and observe students working with the materials. This is not a participation night. Teachers will help answer questions about our philosophy and method. We will all join together at 7:00 for our monthly meeting.

We will be closed for Veteran's Day on Monday, Nov 12th.

We will observe Thanksgiving from Wed, Nov 21st to Fri, Nov 23rd. Have a wonderful time with your family.



Indian River Lagoon



Students in grade 4 are studying our fragile Indian River Lagoon. They will be hosted by Brevard Zoo on Friday, November 9th as they visit Long Point Park to participate in a study of the river. They will see plant, bird, and marine life that make up this ecosystem. It is important that they understand our role in this environment. A few Registered Volunteers will be needed to drive, chaperone, and get in the water with our students.



Kennedy Space Center and NASA

Grade 6 students will be treated to a day of space exploration made possible by a grant obtained by our PTO and a private donation to our school. They will focus on Mars and living in space. Students will ride on a KSC bus with students from W Melbourne School or Science and be treated to lunch on the complex. One of our sixth grade students, Jayda will be able to see her art work on display at this time. She was chosen to represent our school with her original piece of art. We are thrilled for this opportunity for our students. Tuesday, November 6th will be a day dedicated to looking into the future. Ms. Giampaolo and Ms. Turner will chaperone this event.



Our quarterly Governing School Board for EHCS will be held on Thursday, November 1st at 3:30. We will meet at the corporate office in Satellite beach. (1290 Highway A1A. If you have any concerns or want to share ideas, you may email them to board@educationalhorizons.net. Public is always welcome to attend. Meetings for the year have been set to include 7/31/18; 11/1/18; 4/25/19; and 6/19/19.

Looking ahead for December..... Grade 5 & 6 will visit the elderly residents of our local rehabilitation center. We are looking for donations of scarves. They can be purchased or homemade. We will pass these out to the residents on



Spirit Day

Friday, November 2nd grades 1 & 2 (room 7) will host our monthly event. Meet us at 9:00 to share some school spirit. Find out which class collected the most money for the contest. See who clipped the most Box Tops to help their class earn the trophy.



Art to Remember

Items will be arriving this week. Look for them to come home shortly. Thank you families for helping us with this fundraiser.



Evening Conferences

Our teachers will be available for conferences throughout the weekdays as usual. With our first report card coming home Nov 9th, we have set aside one evening for conferences to help those families who cannot meet between 8 and 4. Please call the office if you would like to meet on Monday November 19th from 5-7pm. This will be for both schools and all students in grades preschool to grade 6.